
 

With Gratitude 

 

The Planned Giving Round Table is grateful for an initial grant from the Bank of America Foundation, and 
past president Linda Bowers, which made this website possible in the first place.  We have come a long 
way since 2005, Linda!  THANK YOU for your leadership and efforts….and their lasting legacy. 

 

 

 


